
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to the second edition of 
our Wellbeing Newsletter.   

It’s been a joy welcoming all the   
children back to school and seeing 
full and happy classes with lots of 
laughter on both playgrounds.  

The emphasis in the first week 
back was definitely the children’s 
wellbeing. All classes have been heav-
ily focused on our PSHE  curriculum 
with plenty of class  discussion time.  

Wishing you all a Happy and safe 
Easter holidays.  

 

Ms Wilson 

Comments from some our children since returning 

Year 2—”I’m happy to be back at school because I can see my friends and teachers. I am 
enjoying maths and English too.”  

Year 6— I like being in school so I can see my friends. You can have fun in the playground.” 
“I can do my work quicker in school.”   
“I can understand the lessons more.” 
“We are able to catch up on anything that we might have missed with home learning.” 
“If you need help, you can just ask your teacher straight away.” 
“The school is better-equipped with resources than at home.” 
“It is better for our eyes to be at school. When we are at home, we are on screens a lot 
more.” 

Useful APPS 

Meditation and 
mindfulness. This 
APP now has a   
children’s section . 

OWN IT is a new 
APP from the BBC, 
aimed at upper KS2 
children’s Mental 

STREAKS is a   
habit tracking APP 
that is a to-do list 
that helps you 
form good habits.
(adults) 

Tips for happier    
living  



 

 

At St Joseph’s we employ Specialist Teaching Assistants with a wealth of knowledge and 
experience working with children. 

Mrs Lammas and Mrs Roberts have received specific training from Educational              
Psychologists which equips them with the tools needed to support young children in school.  

Area where a child may need support include: 

Loss and bereavement 
Self esteem 
Social skills 
Emotions 
Friendship issues 
Relationships 
Anger management 
Behaviour 
Anxiety 
Bullying 
Conflict 
Relaxation techniques 
 

The ELSA programme has been running in the UK since 2004 and there has been             
consistent feedback from schools that the introduction of ELSAs has made a significant 
positive impact on the emotional wellbeing of the children and their ability to manage           
better at school, socially, emotionally and academically. 



 

 

Active April This month we're encouraging you to get active, get out-

doors and take care of your body!  Let's reap the benefits of getting our 
bodies moving and breathing more deeply as a result of exercising, laugh-
ing and even singing! We don't all need to run marathons - there are sim-
ple things we can all do to take care of our bodies - for example unplug-
ging from technology, getting outside and - importantly - making sure we 

A lovely idea for a 
practical activity 
that can help chil-
dren learn to emo-
tionally self-
regulate when 
feeling stressed.  

Thank you  

Mrs Partridge  



 

 


